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Circular 054 
11 June 2020 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Over the past few weeks Pick n Pay Douglasdale have provided You with a delivery service 
for most groceries, thank you to their Management for assisting us with this service. 
 
Unfortunately they will no longer be in a position to do deliveries on a daily basis, however 
they are willing to do deliveries once a week on a Friday.  
 
Thanks to one of our Residents requesting that this service be continued, Pick n Pay 
Douglasdale Management have agreed to provide a delivery service to Evergreen, with the 
following minimum requirements: 
 Deliveries only on a Friday 

Minimum of 10 individual orders 
Minimum of R400 per order 

 
Should you wish to continue ordering from Pick n Pay for delivery please email your orders 
to:  

Natasha du Preez on Natashad@family7.co.za  - Please do not call them. 
  
Orders must be in by Wednesday the latest. 
 

 
 
Thank you Pick n Pay Douglasdale for this service! 
 
Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Roy Martin      
Assistant Village Manager  
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